
 
NASW WI   122 W. Washington Ave., Suite 101  Madison, WI 53703 

Office: 608-257-6334  Secure Fax: 608-257-8233  Email: admin.naswwi@socialworkers.org 

 
 
 
 
April 21, 2025 
 
Kate Battiato, MPA, SHRM-SCP 
Vice President of Media and Community Impact 
LeadingAge Wisconsin 
204 South Hamilton Street 
Madison WI 53703 
 
Dear Kate: 
 
I am pleased to inform you that NASW-WI has approved the LeadingAge Wisconsin’s program entitled, “The 
"Fish Approach" Dementia Care Workshop” for 1.5 continuing education hours, to be held May 1, 2025, and 
May 2, 2025. 
 
You may indicate in your advertising materials that this program has been approved by the National Association 
of Social Workers, Wisconsin Chapter. 
 
Please remember that you will be responsible for providing a continuing education certificate to attendees 
within 30 days after the program is completed.  In addition, you are responsible for providing participants with 
handouts that include a training outline and learning objectives, speaker biography and references used.  
Within a month of the event please provide NASW-WI with a summary of the evaluation ratings and 
comments.  
  
Feel free to contact me if you have any questions or need additional information. 
 
Sincerely yours 
 
Marc 

Marc Herstand, MSW, CISW 
Executive Director 
National Association of Social Workers, Wisconsin Chapter 
122 West Washington Ave., Suite 101 
Madison, WI 53703 
(608) 257-6334 
(608) 257-8233 (FAX) 
Mherstand.naswwi@socialworkers.org 
 
 
 


